[image: image1.jpg]%z
"ALVANLEY
MANLEY 5/“\\\ :

Federated Primary Schools




Together we nurture, inspire and achieve

Headteacher: Mr V Thapar
E-mail: head@alvanley.cheshire.sch.uk
           head@manley.cheshire.sch.uk 
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3rd December 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,

I am very pleased to inform you that Class 1 have been invited to visit Heathercliffe Residential Home to perform some Christmas songs to the residents. This is a very exciting event for both the children and the residents and it will be a great opportunity for the children to perform to another real audience! When the children visit the home, they will perform some of the songs from our Christmas performance as well as some Christmas carols.
The visit has been arranged for Thursday 12th December and the children will be out of school for approximately 1 hour. Children will arrive at Heathercliffe Residential Home at 11am and leave at 12pm to come back to school for lunch. 
The PTA has very kindly paid for the cost of the transport to the Heathercliffe so a big thank you to them and all of their fundraising efforts!
Please could you complete the reply slip below or email the school office admin@alvanley.cheshire.sch.uk by Monday 9th December to give permission for your child to attend. 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours faithfully,
Miss Deacon
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(
Class One visit to Heathercliffe Residential Home

Child’s name  _____________________


I would/would not like my child to visit Heathercliffe Residential Home on Thursday 12th December.

Signed ________________________
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